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Mid-Europe Chapter

INVITATION

SID-ME Chapter and DFF Joint Workshop, October 7t", 2021
“Displays for virtual meetings or from “Flat” to “Immersive” displays”

Dear members of the DFF, dear members of the SID-ME Chapter,

the SID-ME Chapter and the DFF hereby invite you to a first joint workshop via MS Teams on
Thursday, October 7, 2021. The idea was born between the director of the SID-ME chapter, Prof.
Herbert de Smet from the University of Gent and the 1% chairman of the DFF, Dr. Armin Wedel from
the Fraunhofer IAP because we haven't had a real conference or trade fair for a good 1.5 years.

With this workshop we want to encourage an exchange between the two communities, although we
naturally know that some of you are also active in both organizations.

We hope that we created an interesting program with two interactive panel discussions. In addition
to the world of flat panels, we are looking at virtual meetings that have all kept us in contact in the
last few months, as well as video. We also want to take a look at the latest audio developments and
microdisplays and beyond.

The meeting will start at 1:00 p.m. CEST and will last about 2 hours. The meeting starts in the various
time zones accordingly at 4:00 a.m. (PDT/US West Coast), 7:00 a.m. (EDT/US East Coast), 7:00 p.m.
(CST/Taiwan) and 8:00 p.m. (JST/Japan).

All released presentations shall be uploaded to the members area of the website of the DFF prior to
the meeting time. This shall help you to follow the meeting in case of technical issues.

For DFF members: Please send your registration by September 30", 2021 to:
anita.wedel@displayforum.de

For SID-ME Chapter members: Please send your registration by September 30th, 2021 to:
stefan.riehemann@iof.fraunhofer.de

(__) I'will attend the meeting
Registered participants will receive the link for joining the meeting on October 6", 2021.

With kind regards and hope to see you soon.

Herbert de Smet Armin Wedel
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